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You don't often get email from @leics.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear PINS
 
Leicestershire County Council (LCC) are pleased to advise that following the Applicants Deadline
4 submissions, in particular REP4-032 Outline Construction Traffic Management Plan, taken
together with requirement 10 of the Draft DCO (REP3-009), the concerns of LCC have now been
addressed.  On this basis we no longer wish to make representation at next week’s planned
hearings.
 
Whilst the approach taken by the Applicant i.e., to agree a s278 agreement for works on
Leicestershire’s highway network outside of the DCO process appears unusual, LCC cannot
sustain an objection based on the Applicant’s preference for working in this way.
 
Kind regards
Rebecca
 
Rebecca Henson 
Head of the Growth Service
Chief Executive’s Department
Leicestershire County Council
County Hall, Glenfield
Leicester, LE3 8RA

Tel: 
Mob: 
 
Email: @leics.gov.uk

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect
of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you
have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance
with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the use of electronic communications. The
contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of
Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the
Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst
Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we
cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors. You are
advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.
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